Date: 24th November 2023

TO ALL MEMBER COUNTRIES OF THE SOUTH EAST ASIAN REGION
Re: OFFICIAL INVITATION LETTER

Dear Sirs

With great pride we would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your team
to participate in the 18th South East Asian Bodybuilding and Physique Sports
Championship and Congress to be held in Vientiane, Lao PDR. (16" - 20" May 2024 at
Donchan palace Hotel)

This is our first major event to be organized by us and we look forward to our
ASEAN brothers and sisters to take part in making this regional competition a great
success.

Our government has given us their blessings and approval to host this important
sporting event in our country.

We assure you and your team a comfortable stay in our country during this period.

Attached you will find the full term and conditions of participation and the Final
Entry Form.

The full inspection report will be sent to all of you in late February 2024 after the
inspection completed by Datuk Paul Chua the founder of SEABPF and President of
WBPF.

We look forward to seeing you and your team in Vientiane, LAO PDR.
Best wishes

President of Lao Bodybuilding Federation
Dr. Manothong Vongsay



